## ARKANSAS SMART HOGS

## December 2022

We had a great turnout for our Christmas get together at Red Lobster in North Little Rock. We had several visitors: Don and Maryjane Dove and Brent Higdem. JoElla Huddleston presented everyone with a gift of goodies in a custom-made decoration. Since we were unable to go to National, we opted to fill a basket with Arkansas made goodies. We raffled off the basket and the winner was Brent Higdem. We were able to give a total of \$250.00 to National Headquarters.

We took coffee and additional items to the NLR Veterans Home for Christmas.

No formal meeting was held except the installation of officers: President Lisa Duckworth, Vice President Jim Daugherty, Secretary James (Bobby) Duckworth, Treasurer Jeff Wann and Wagon master Richard Engel.

We visited and had a great time. The January meeting was on hold due to weather. The plan for the February muster will be to Murrays Dinner Theatre for brunch and a live show. Since it was getting on into the afternoon we departed and headed home. Please keep our members facing health issues and travel issues in your prayers.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Duckworth